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Topics This Week 

Council Officers 

Highlights 

Upcoming Events 

Prayer Requests 

Church Director 

Squires Corner 

Our Seminarians 

Council Officers 

 

 
 
Chaplain -Father Gary Picou  

Associate Chaplain - 

   

Deacon Nelson Petzold 

Grand Knight Michael S Rhodes 

Deputy GK Michael C Potts 

Chancellor Patrick L Gallucci 
Recorder Edwin McGillick 
Treasurer Craig Wietz 

Financial Sec. Reed Risteen 

Advocate John M Halloran 

Warden - Mark Tate 

Inside Guards - Frank T Adinolfi 

Outside Guard - Ted Maturo 

Outside Guard - Patrick McGillick 

Trustee - Marc Bollon 
Trustee - Felix Mira 
Trustee - Nic Stevens 

Lecturer - Jack Zwit 

  

  

  

 

Outgoing Grand Knight Marc Bollon presenting Father Picou with Cross 
during installation of Officers last Friday. 

 

HIGHLIGHTS: 

    

SIGNING ON! 

Brothers, 

Last night was the first meeting of the new 
fraternal year. A lot of old faces in new 
officer positions. Grand Knight Michael 

   



Quick Links... 

KC 759 Website 

Hall Rental 

KC Headline Bistro 
Catholics Respect Life 
SEAS Home Page 
LifeSiteNews.com 

www.kofcassembly2857.org  

www.twitter.com/kofc759   

www.facebook.com/kofc759 

   

 

 

Rhodes took over for Marc Bollon for this 
new year. It was a good turnout as we said 
goodbye to Sean Arrossa. Call him or drop 
him an email and let him know we are 
praying for him. 

      
   

GOD BLESS AMERICA 

  
ONE NATION UNDER GOD!! 

 July 8th - Sunday   

Burrito Sunday   

Cooks at 5:00AM, Rollers at 6:15AM. We need sellers after all Masses. 

 

July 21st - Saturday 

Major Degree - 7641 Bedford 
Hosted by: Council #7641 - Bedford, TX 

                

July 28th - Saturday 
Porch Enclosure - 7:30 AM 
Please try to help, if you can. If you have never done this veneer work 
or sheet rock work, we have many people who can teach. Let's see if 
we can finish this thing before the end of summer! Lunch will be 
served! 
SK James E Jones - jjfam1@att.net 

 

July 26th - Thursday 

Diocesan Conference 

A good place for new Council Officers to learn how to perform the 
duties of their office. www.kofc.org/webinar 

 

July 30th - Saturday 

Champion's Day at Roanoke and Waco from 8:30-10:30 am.  
FREE for our Champions and $10 companion tickets (limit 4 
companion tickets per Champion). Ticket price is valid through noon 
on Champion's Day.  
https://hfalls.com/roanoke/     

  

August 1st - Wednesday 

Council Reports 

Service Directors Report is due #365 

See Michael Potts  
 



Please review the list and send updates to Patrick Gallucci - 
patrick@gallucc.us 

Prayer Requests  

 

God, our Father, walk through my house and take away 

all my worries and illnesses and please watch over and 

heal my family and friends in God's name, Amen.  

For the health of Bishop Michael Olson, Monsignor. 
E. James Hart, Fr. Gary Geurtz, Fr. Dennis Smith, Father 
Glen Mullan, Father Gary Picou, Father Michael Greco, our 
Deacons, the CFR's and all our Clergy.   

  

May the Lord bless and guide Pope Francis as he leads his 
flock. 

  

For the health of Pope Emeritus Benedict. 

  

May the Lord bless and guide Bishop Michael Olson as he 
leads his flock.       
 
May the Lord bless and guide Father Picou and Father 
Greco and deacons as they minister to our spiritual needs.  

   

REPOSE OF THE SOUL:  
For our Brother Knights,family, and friends  

Donna Zwit Wilson, sister to Council Lecturer SK Jack 

Zwit.   
 
Brother Dennis Jeffrey. Dennis father of SK Patrick Jeffrey. 

 
FOR HEALTH AND HEALING:   

Sammy Tarango, Brother of Fidel Ramirez  

  
Joanne Heuer wife of SK Brother Russ Heuer PGK   

  
Alex Sutton, the daughter of Brother Mike Sutton.   



 
SK Brother Mike Raffetto asks for prayers for his wife 
Betsy as she goes through chemo treatments.  

  

SK Javier Martinez  

   

Andrea Broom, wife of Brother SK Mike Broom  

  

Malissa Young daughter of Brother Mike Colegrove  

   

Elmer Spear  
  

Joan Borgmeyer wife of Brother Ken Borgmeyer   

  
Jean Jaeger daughter of SK Frank Caron  

  
Ronald Fullenkamp brother of SK David Fullenkamp   
  
Donald Beck's daughter Sydney  
  

SK Chris Gomez.   
 

Brother George Sparks  
 
Lady Anne McGhee 
 
Lady Debbie Meyer 

 
SK Tony Casper    

 

Lisa Colegrove wife of Brother Mike Colegrove 

   

Steve Klekar's father-in-law who is battling lung cancer. 
 
Caleb Hood grandson of Brother Bob Farina.  

 
Brother Michael Rhodes daughter Mischa Rhodes 

   



Angel Gordillo, nephew of Brother Oscar Vazquez.   
 

Brother Byron's Griggs cousin, Mick Eckert.  
  

Kerry Lustig, wife of Brother Jeremy Lustig.    
 

Brother Larry Lamoine asks for prayers for his brother and 
his family.  

SK Al Yowell  

 
Tom Ratigan, father in-law to Brother Roland DeGraauw.   

  

Sir Knight Robert Dorough and Lady Diana (also Catholic 
Daughter) request prayers for their first grandson, Owen.    

Sue Flatley, wife of Brother SK Bill Flatley and Bill too.    

   

Andy Schneider son of Brother Tom Schneider  

  

Brother Pete Donnelly has asked for prayers for his son, 
Bob Dorband, 

SK Don Verdinella.    

   

Brother Mike Jones  

 
David Hill Family 

 
Brother Richard Laporte has asked for prayers for his 
mother Denise. 

 
Barbra Mauter, wife of Brother Mike Mauter.   

 
Leila Donnelly wife of Council 759 Deputy Grand Pete 
Donnelly       

    

SK John Langbein  

    

Lady Moria Jones wife of SK Tom Jones. 
 
Nita Roach wife of Brother Knight John W. Roach. 



  
Lois Savoy, wife of our Brother Tim Savoy.    

Emily McClintick and prayers for her family. 

  

Ann Mears, daughter of SK Tom Jones    

  

SK John Donovan's wife.    

   

Brother Ray Florez Jr.   

    

Lady Maxine Propp wife of SK Bob Propp.  

   

Brother Johnny Pelzel and wife Martha     

   

Velma Garcia wife of SK Ug Garcia.    

   

Brother Joe Vedda Sr. 

  SPECIAL NEEDS:  

  

God grant them peace of mind and the strength to mend.  

    

For those Brothers and Sisters who are suffering and need 
our prayers.   

  

May God's grace be with all those in their time of need. 

     

For an end to the scourge of abortion. 

  

For all those out of work or concerned about the future of 
their jobs. 

  

In thanksgiving for the leadership of our Bishops, Priests 
and Clergy in standing up for and teaching the Truth 

  

For our Country and its leaders - especially the "pro-
choice" Catholics that they see the truth. 
 
For the Christians around the world who are being 



persecuted and murdered because of their faith in Jesus 
Christ.  

  

For our military who protect our freedom.    

     

For our veterans who have served to protect our 
freedom.                                                                                      

Church Director  

Edward Leal <edleal7751@gmail.com> 

  

Money 

  

Money can be a valuable tool for helping to accomplish 
God's work on earth, so money itself is not evil - but the 
love of money can be. Money is dangerous when it 
deceives you into thinking that wealth will solve all your 
problems. Loving money is sinful when you trust it more 
than God for your security. Since God gave you the ability 
to make money, it really belong to him. The crucial 
question is not how much of your money you should give 
to God but how much of God's money should you keep for 
yourself. How important is money in your life? 

  

Trust in your money and down you go! - Proverbs 11:28  

SQUIRES CORNER 

    
  
If you know a male youth age 10 to 18 - please encourage 
them to become Knights. The first best step is to have 
them join the Columbian Squires. 
 
Please ask them to consider and see Brothers Dale 
Shipman, Miguel Chaidez or Kevin Bast for questions or 
assistance. 
 
Our next meeting is set for 7/8/2018. Please be at the 
Knight's Hall at 2:30 PM. 
 
Upcoming Events:  

• Next meeting is Sunday, 07/08/18 - 2:30PM  
• August 12 Squires barbecue planning 



• Summer Waffles planning 
• Continued Planning for SEAS Recruitment Efforts 
• Coordination for next fun event - give Nick your 

input  

  
See you there! 
  
Esto Dignus (Be Worthy) 
Kevin Bast 
  

Our Seminarians:  
 
We are truly blessed to be able to 
support  these very fine men in the 
seminary. Thank you Lord.  
  

Seminarian  Brother Jason Allan - Council 759  

jwallan@gmail.com  (SEAS) 

   

Seminarian Brother Harrison Lewis (SEAS)  

 

Seminarian Blake Thompson (Mansfield) 

bthompson@sjasc.edu 

 

Seminarian Brother Cameron Winn (Sacred Heart Church, 
Wichita Falls) 

cwinn@sjasc.edu  
  

 

 

 
 

 

 


